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LODGE INFO 

Lodge Hours 
Sunday 

11 am to 6 pm 
Monday to Thursday 
 3:00 pm to 11:00 pm 

Friday  
 3:00 pm to Midnight 

 Saturday 
11:00 am to Midnight 

 

Special Meeting 

The lodge is holding a special membership meeting on 
Wednesday, May 11 @ 6:45 p.m. at the lodge to present 
plans for a new electronic sign and message center to 
be installed out front of the Moose Lodge. The cost for 
this sign will be in excess of $30,000. Due to the high 
amount of cost, membership approval via a special 
membership meeting is required. 

 

 

 

Lawncare Person 

The Moose Lodge is looking for someone to take over the 
ground’s maintenance duties. The duties involve lawn 
mowing, trimming, and maintaining the lawn mower. The 
lodge has a zero-turn riding mower and trimmer stored in 
the shed out back. The lodge reimburses costs for all gas 
and oil. The lodge will cover all mower and trimmer 
maintenance costs. Anyone interested in taking on these 
duties, please contact a board member. 

 

 

 



 

•   
 1057 NEWS 

 Lodge General Membership Meetings 

2nd Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

4th Wednesday of Month @ 8:00 PM 

New Member Orientation Meeting 

Monday May 23rd, 2022 at 6:00 PM. Recommended for all new members 

and their Sponsors.  All members are also welcomed to attend.  Dinner will 

be served ½ hour before the Ceremony.  Please RSVP to the lodge President 

or Senior Regent. 

 

 

THE MOOSE 

2022-2023 
LODGE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President                    Jr. Past President 
Clyde Brophy      Kevin Pope      
720-341-9801  414-403-8127 

Vice President   Chaplin  
Vacant                                Vacant 
 
Administrator               Treasurer 
Tom Kronenburg          Rachel Oemig-Klein 
414-708-7716  414-380-2436 

1 Year Trustee  2 Year Trustee 
Tom Giles  Barb Pilak 
 262-806-2516                   414-881-0650 

3 Y-ear Trustee 
Doug Szymuszkiewicz 
262-751-1780 

WISCONSIN MOOSE DISTRICT #2 
 
President  Vice President 
Kellee Chwala  Clyde Brophy 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Ron Horner  Doug Knight 
    

WISCONSIN MOOSE 
ASSOCIATION 

 
President  Vice President 
Brad Boivin  Mike Wixom 
 
Secretary  Treasurer 
Matt Boardman  Margie Marsden 
 
 
 

Territory Manager 
Mike Rynearson 

 

 

THE MOOSE FRATERNITY 

An International Organization of Men and Women Dedicated to Caring for 

Young and Old, Bringing Communities Closer Together, and Celebrating Life.  

We support Mooseheart Child City & School, a 1,000-acre campus, located 40 

miles west of Chicago and care for our seniors at Moosehaven, a 70-acre 

retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida, Moose Charities and our 

Communities. 

 

 

 

 

 Make sure to join our Facebook Page. For active Muskego Moose Members 

only.  Facebook has the most up-to-date info about current activities going on 

at the Lodge.  Info doesn’t always get into the newsletter. 

If you have any questions on how to sign up for Facebook; I would be more than 

willing to meet you at the Lodge and assist you with this.  I have a laptop and 

we could do some quick computer lessons too.          

POC:  Julie Kronenburg  414-232-8125 
 

 

 

Newsletter – How do you receive it? 

We have spent a considerable amount of time building our Newsletter 

Database.  To keep our costs low, we prefer our members receive the 

Newsletter electronically via Email.  For those of you that do not have 

computers or prefer to have a hard copy, yours will be sent through the 

US Mail.  We also looked at multiple Moose Members in the same 

household, here we have marked one of those as No Newsletter, 1 paper 

copy per household should be enough.  Do you prefer to change the way 

you receive the newsletter or is your email address current?  Please 

submit your preference change or current email address to 

moosenewsletter04@gmail.com.  Please include your Moose ID #. 

All Newsletter issues are also available on our website 

www.muskegomoose.com 
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The “PIT” formerly known as the TIKI BAR  

(named after the outside horseshoe pits) 

to be open Tuesday’s during Horseshoes & Wednesday’s 

5:00 pm to 8:00 pm during the Car Show.  Brats, Hot Dogs 

and special sandwiches will be available on the deck. 

 

 

 

Volunteers needed for set-up, grilling, serving, cashier 

& take down crew.  Also, if someone would like to 

wear the Moose Costume, we can set you up!  Set-up 

crew starts at 3 PM and take down crew at 9 PM 

Location is not set in stone at the time of the printing 

of this newsletter, that was 2021 location and hoping 

to be back there this year. 

 

 

 

  

 

Taco Thursday’s 

Tacos 3 Beef or Chicken $5.00 

Nacho Grand Platter $6.00 

Taco Salad Beef or Chicken $6.00 

Quesadilla – Beef or Chicken $6.00 
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ADMINISITRATOR WANTED 

The Lodge is currently looking for an Administrator.  Please see Tom 

Kronenburg for details on this position.  If you know anyone 

qualified and interested in serving as Lodge Administrator, please let 

President Clyde Brophy or Tom Kronenburg know. 

 

 

Wednesday Drive-In Car Show at Dusk 

Starting Wednesday’s in June & running weekly 

 

 



 
 

 New Member   Sponsor Name   New Member    Sponsor Name 

Terry Addis   James Kuhns   Matthew Kulas   Gary Kulas 

Bobby Alexander  Joy Kuhns   Wendy Kurkowski  Deb Schroeder 

Caryn Alexander  Joy Kuhns   Robert Larson   Doug Knight 

Karen Armstrong  Scott Baldewicz   Tj Lofgren   Mark Penzkover 

Pam Barczak   Christine Brooks  Robert Loh   Joy Kuhns 

Ronald Bluma   Tom Kronenburg  Al Macias   Dale Bodden 

Karl Brien   Rick Zarate   Penny Nelson   Martha Pontel 

Bryan Brintnall   Mark Penzkover  Michelle Putz   Barbara Czerwinski 

Shelly Budde   Nicole Werner   Jenny Remshak   Stacey Healy 

James Czerniak   Clyde Brophy   Josh Scholbe   Matt Vogel 

Mary Day   Steven Day   Randy Schster   Steven Alolor 

Madee Fedrigon  Alex Schwartz   Alex Schwartz   Zak Schwartz 

Bill Fritz    Joy Kuhns   Connor Schwartz  Zak Schwartz 

Maria Gardner   Jacqui Corso   Pat Vanvalin   John Borchardt 

Patricia Gonzalez Macias Dale Bodden   Greg Verhagen   Mark Penzkover 

Michael Hallmann  Mike Hauke   Brady West   Ben West 

Stephanie Hutchison  Scott Baldewicz   Cody West   Ben West 

Chad Immediately  Daniel DeWinter  Andrew Wierzba  Alex Schwartz 

Jeff Juds   Mark Penzkover  Erin Zielinski   Keith Hammitt 

Nancy Kerns   Laurie Kontney   Ryan Zielinski   Keith Hammitt 

Rob Kreiser   Peter Little 
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Congratulations, on becoming members of the world’s 

greatest fraternity.   

     It’s your turn to invite your friends and family to join us in 

our commitment to children, senior Moose members as well 

as our local communities.  Your membership entitles you to 

the many discounts through the Moose Benefit Program.  

When you hand your prospective member, an application also 

give them a copy of the benefits program and a copy of the 

Lodge newsletter.   

     Sponsors, PLEASE ~ when ‘talking Moose’ to your 

friends and family have them include their middle initial on 

the application.  It is very helpful in avoiding duplications in 

membership files. 

     Also, please check your membership card on a regular 

basis to verify you have not fallen behind in your dues. 

     Remember, if your lodge dues are not current, you are 

NOT a member in good standing and NOT entitled to 

privileges. 

 

REMINDER 

     When talking Moose and telling your candidate about 

the children at Mooseheart, the seniors at Moosehaven and 

our many community activities, be sure to have your 

candidate fill out the application in its entirety and READ 

and SIGN the application on the back.  In addition, ALL 

fees are to be remitted with the application:  

Lodge Candidate 

Application Fee             $20.00 

One Year’s Dues           $55.00 

Chapter Candidate 

One Year’s Dues           $15.00 

Moose Legion 31 Candidate 

One Year’s Dues - $16.00 
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Join us in Orlando from June 30th – July 4th, 2022 for the 2022 

International Moose Convention. 

It’s true: Orlando is a magical place. And it’s not just because it’s 

home to Cinderella’s castle at Walt Disney World. There’s an 

incredible mix of fun things to do in Orlando that make it an ideal 

spot to visit for not only families but young singles, baby boomers, 

foodies, outdoor adventurous types, luxury shoppers and 

international visitors. 

While the city was built on theme park fame, the number and variety 

of Orlando attractions have grown to include world-famous 

restaurants, high-end outlet shopping centers, theatrical 

performances, and amazing concert and sporting event venues. 

There’s no limit to the many adventures and exciting times that 

await in Orlando, a city that’s inspired by dreams and wonder. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://muskegomoose.com/pay-dues/ or  

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/ 

 

 

 

The Lodge Hall is now available to book 2022 

dates for your event. If you do not have a signed 

contract for your party, please contact Lyn Litschauer 

to do so.  Call Lyn at 262-490-7908, please leave a 

message and she will return your call.  

 

 

DISTRICT #2 MEETING 

Monday May 16, 2022 

7:00 PM 

RACINE MOOSE LODGE 

Meet members from Milwaukee, 

Kenosha & Racine Lodges – make new 

friends 

Dinner along with lots of camaraderie 

will be served before the meeting at 6:30 

PM! 

 

https://secure.mooseintl.org/QuickPay/
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MUSKEGO MOOSE RIDERS 

 2022 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 
President Mike  “Big Dog” Theys 

Vice President Greg “Sparky” Subel 

Secretary Jill “Mama Bear” Theys 

Treasurer Kayla “Aces” Theys 

Sargent at Arms  Dave “Stumpy” Tomka 

Event Coordinators 

           Kim “Kimmy” Weigold 

          Anne “Annie On-the-Go” Dangers-Gollinger 

Road Captains 

  Keith “Ignitor” Wamser 

   

MEETINGS 

1ST Wednesday of Month 

6:30 PM Board of Officers 

7:00 PM Rider Meeting 

CURRENT FUNDRAISERS 

Shake of the Day 

Soup-er Tuesday  

ACTIVITIES 

Highway Clean-up 

3rd Sunday of the Month 

April through October at 9:00 AM 

 

 

 
Bon-Fires last  

Saturday of Month 

 

 

 

Contact Mike Theys 

For Pre-ride details 

Bigdog53202@gmail.com 

 

 

UPCOMING PLANNED RIDES 

August 19 -21 Savanna, IL 

September 16 – 18 Prairie Du Chein 

 

Contact Mike Theys or Greg Subel for more information 
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The Moose Riders are excited to announce the availability 

of one $500.00 scholarship to the members of the 2022 

graduating class of Muskego High School. 

See website or lodge for  

Eligibility Requirements & Required Documents. 

DEADLINE TO SUBMIT IS MAY 4TH 

 

SATURDAY MAY 21, 2022 

See our website for more information or 

www.mooseriders.org/blessing.asp 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:Bigdog53202@gmail.com


pa 
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2022 UPCOMING EVENTS 

May 4th – Riders Scholarship Deadline to Submit 

May 11th – Special Membership Meeting 

May 16th – District #2 Meeting - Racine 

May 17th – Tuesday Horseshoes start 

May 21st – Mooseheart Bike Blessing 

May 23rd – New Member Orientation 

May 30th – Memorial Day – Lodge Closed 

June 18th – Junk-in-the-Trunk 

June 18th – Sanctioned Horseshoe Tournament 

June 30th – July 4th – Moose Int’l Convention – Orlando, FL 

June 30th – Heart of the Community Scholarship deadline 

July 24th – Lodge Picnic 

Aug 19th-21st – Moose Riders Savanna, IL Ride 

Aug 26th-28th – Dandilion Daze 

Sep 8th-11th – WI State Moose Annual Conference-Stevens Point 

Sep 16th-18th – Moose Riders Prairie Du Chein, WI Ride 

 
UPCOMING WISCONSIN MOOSE ASSOCIATION SPORTS 

July 16th – Golf – Green Bay 

August 19th – 21st – Horseshoes – Monroe 

September 24th – Cornhole – Marinette 

October 23rd – Pool – E.K.M. 

 

MEMBER NEWS 

Deepest Sympathy Our condolence goes out to you if you have lost a 

loved one.  The thoughts and prayers of your Moose friends are with you. 

Get Well Wishes To those on the downside, we hope you are up & 

around again soon.  Your Moose friends miss you and hope to see you 

soon. 

We Miss You!  To all Lodge and Chapter members who have been ill or 

hospitalized, we pray for your quick recovery and look forward to seeing 

you soon. 

Happy Anniversary/Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating these 

special events this month!  Check out the website for May & June 

Birthdays, the current month is also displayed at the lodge on the video 

display screens 😊 

Please:  If you hear of a member who is ill or in the hospital let us know 

so we can visit or send a card to let them know they are missed.  Call the 

Lodge. 

Notice:  If you hear of a Lodge or Chapter member who has passed away, 

please notify the Lodge Administrator or Chapter Treasurer and specify 

if a Moose Memorial Service is desired.   

Funeral lunches will no longer be provided by the lodge.  Members may 

arrange for food to be brought into the lodge. 

 

Dandilion Daze 

In 1987, leaders from some of Muskego’s community service 

groups came together to present the citizens of Muskego with 

a weekend long family-orientated community event.  

That was over 30 years ago! 

The first festival was held on empty grounds where Pick and 

Save stands today.  As the festival grew, there was a need for 

more space and the celebration moved to the grounds next 

to City Hall.   

Today, that family-orientated community event has 

blossomed into one of the largest free multi day festivals in 

southeast Wisconsin featuring music for all ages, top bands 

from the area, variety of food, a carnival, a corn-hole 

tournament, a 5K Corndog race/walk and a parade. 

Traditionally held the fourth weekend in August, it has often 

been referred to as the “official end of summer”.  

This is the only festival in the area which has eight 

collaborating community service groups that meet all year 

long to plan, present and staff this event.         The groups are:  

• Muskego Woman’s Club 

• Muskego Moose Lodge 

• VFW#8171 

• Muskego Icetronauts Snowmobile Club 

• Muskego Athletic Association 

• Muskego Lions Club 

• Muskego Area Chamber of Commerce 

• Little Muskego Lakes Association 

Any excess net funds from the event are shared among the 

groups. Each group uses the funds to provide community 

enhancement programs in support of education, child 

services, city beautification, community events, patriotism as 

well as their own mission.  

Our own Muskego Moose has overseen the task of parking 

cars during the festival weekend.  Kevin Pope is the lodge 

representative and coordinates volunteers to cover all the 

shifts. As a Muskego Moose member, consider volunteering 

as little as an hour or two or more to support this epic 

community event and fundraiser for the eight groups!  Kevin 

is also the Past Governor so chat with him at the lodge when 

you see him or check out his contact information on the 

website and in the newsletter.  

 

Dandilion Daze run August 26th, 27th & 28th 

Friday through Sunday 
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CHAPTER #1617  

WOMEN OF THE MOOSE 

2022-2023 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent               Secretary       
Helen Emery                Julie Kronenburg     
414-852-5693           414-232-8125   

 Treasurer           Jr. Past Regent 
Cheryl Klabunde           Lisa Villwock 
262-337-0884           224-542-8979 

 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Guide Rheta Bennett 

Assisted Guide Karen Henkel 

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT 
CHAIRWOMEN 

Membership 
Tracy Manz 

Fraternal Activities 
Shirley Knight 

Mooseheart/Moosehaven 
Pam Thrall 

STANDING COMMITTEE  
CHAIRWOMEN 

Higher Degree 
Rachel Oemig-Klein 

 

WOTM INTERNATIONAL OFFICERS 

Barbara J. McPherson, Grand Chancellor 

 

BOARD OF OFFICERS MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

5:00 PM 

 

CHAPTER MEETING 

3RD Thursdays of month 

7:00 PM 

 

 

Membership Committee  

Recognized at May meeting 

     The May 19th Chapter meeting is in honor Chairperson Tracy Manz and the 

Membership committee.   

     “Each committee is assigned a special project by International Headquarters 

and our committee is proud to be able to provide funds for ”Daily Needs program 

the Clothing, Laundry and Dry-Cleaning Program at Moosehaven,” said Tracy. 

      At Moosehaven as with any normal household, residents want to look their 

best on a daily basis, which require clothing, laundry and dry cleaning.   

     As the WOTM continue to assist our Moosehaven Campus to offset their 

annual budget, the committee is pleased to provide funds to ensure residents 

have the fashion clothing they like and want, as well as the means to properly 

care for those clothing items. 

    The committee’s fundraising project will be the Junk-in-the-Trunk event on 

Saturday June 18th.  From the proceeds of their project, we will be able to make 

a generous donation for the Daily Needs Program as well as the WOTM 

Scholarship and Maintenance Fund. 

     The main purpose of the Membership/Retention Committee is just what it 

implies, retaining the members that we have and those in arrears, as well as 

continuing to build WOTM/Chapter membership.  All co-workers are encouraged 

to ‘talk Moose’ to friends and family to ensure the future of the children and 

senior Moose Members entrusted to our care. 

      

Higher Degree - Academy of Friendship Committee  

Honored at the June meeting 
     The June 16th Chapter meeting will honor our Academy of Friendship 

members.  To receive this honor a Co-Worker needs to sponsor 5 members into 

the Chapter, serve on the Board of Officers and sponsor 2 members or serve as 

a Committee Chairman during the Chapter year and sponsor 2 members.  The 

Chapter must earn the Award of Achievement.  Our Higher Degree Chairwoman 

Rachel Oemig-Klein is planning a light lunch after the meeting, please join us in 

celebrating! 

     Since the closure of Mooseheart’s Central Kitchen, our Family Teachers and 

children continue to head to local grocery stores, on a weekly basis, to purchase 

food items aligned with Mooseheart’s 6-week cycle menu, which was developed 

by Family Teachers with the assistance of a licensed dietician.  Children and teens 

are now able to assist with the homes’ food budget, meal preparation and 

cooking.  These are all great independent living skills that our kids will need once 

they graduate and move on from Mooseheart.  

     Our gifts will feed a home of 10 girls or 10 boys for a month and support our 

Mooseheart community in this fun adventure! 

     The committee’s fundraising project will be the Junk-in-the-Trunk event on 

Saturday June 18th, from the proceeds, a generous donation will be made to the 

Moose Charities for this very special undertaking.   

 

 



 

  

 

Welcome fellow Moose members, 

Communication.  Cooperation.  Words, maybe, but also 

actions that are needed for a successful Lodge.  As we start 

a new Moose year with new Board of Officers, we are 

looking forward to another great year.  We are asking for 

your support for Mooseheart, Moosehaven and our local 

communities by visiting your lodge and taking part in its 

activities. 

I encourage all women who have joined the Lodge to also 

join the Women of the Moose (WOTM membership is 

$15.00 per year).  The WOTM assist Mooseheart by 

contributing funds to support physical and occupational 

therapy programs, the girls’ and boys’ athletic programs, 

music program and the holiday parties.  We also sponsor a 

Sunshine Child at Mooseheart.  The WOTM help support 

Moosehaven’s dental, vision and hearing programs, the 

pharmacy program and the Beauty and Barber shops.  We 

have also adopted a Sunshine Grandparent. 

I would like to thank those members who donated to the 

“Fill the Crib” campaign.  You really came through!  We had 

a carload of baby items to take to the Mid-Year conference 

this year. 

I want to apologize to those Lodge members who were 

inconvenienced at our recent Mardi Gras event.  We made 

several mistakes and we have evaluated the event and will 

make changes next year.  We are thinking of selling tickets, 

serving the food, and of course, having more food on hand!  

Please give us another chance next year. 

Please feel free to contact any Lodge Board member, 

WOTM Board member or Legion Board member with any 

concerns, comments, or suggestions.  Remember, we were 

elected to serve you and the Lodge. 

Sincerely, 

Helen Emery 

Senior Regent 

 
New Mailing Address 

for the Women of the Moose – Chapter #1617  

S86 W21693 Janesville Road  

Muskego, WI   53150 

PO Box is no longer available 
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Gracias! Merci! Danke! Dzekuje! Grazie! 

However, you say it, THANK YOU from the Muskego 

Lodge & Chapter spaghetti crew for all your support 

this past pasta season.  We loved seeing our old 

friends and making new ones, too!  The spaghetti was 

enjoyed by members of all ages.  Our meatballs and 

garlic bread (with homemade garlic butter by Mike 

Fuginaka!) continued to be a hit!  We appreciated your 

feedback and compliments!  A lot of work goes on 

behind the scenes to make this a delicious meal for 

members to enjoy.  Here are just a few of the people 

that make this such a success.  Mona Schyuler, Helen 

Emery, Pam Thrall, Chris Fieber, Karen Thibedeau, Geri 

Gordon, Kris Lobotzke, Kathy “Noodle Princess” 

Duchac Mike Fujinaka, Keith Villwock, Anthony, 

Ascher, Ellie, and Henry Thibedeau (yes, we started 

them young 😊) plus others who came to help.  If you 

would like to help next pasta season, second Tuesday 

October to April, please contact Pam Thrall.  We are 

now going to get ready to enjoy the summer!  If all 

goes well, we will see you again in the fall!  Thank you, 

fellow Moose members for all your support. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



  
1057 NEWS 10 

 Join us celebrating new Muskego Chapter Collegian, Shirley Knight! 
What is the College of Regents Degree? 

 

Let’s take a step back and review what the College of Regents is first. 

The College of Regents degree is one of three degrees a co-worker (woman of the Moose) can earn and is the 

highest to achieve.  To earn this coveted degree, the following must happen: (Refer to WOTM General Laws May 
2021, starting at Section 97, Eligibility for the Golden Gavel; Section 98, Golden Gavel; and Section 99, College of 
Regents)  
This is from Section 99, Eligibility for College of Regents:   

• Eligibility for College of Regents shall be limited to a member who has met the qualifications for the degree during her term 
of office as Senior Regent and during her term of office as Junior Past Regent. If she qualified for the Golden Gavel, she has 
met one-half (1/2) of the requirements for the College of Regents Degree.  

o During her year as Junior Past Regent she shall:  
▪ 1. Be installed as Junior Past Regent on or before July 31 and shall serve in the same capacity through April 

30.  
▪ 2. Sponsor and enroll two (2) or more new or re-enrolled members into the Chapter between May 1 and 

April 30.  
▪ 3. Hold a Golden Gavel Celebration Meeting.  
▪ 4. Serve as Chairman of the Golden Gavel Committee, which shall hold a fundraising project to cover 

expenses of the committee which may include: a recommended thirty dollars ($30.00) or more donation 
for the special project(s) of the Golden Gavel Committee that shall benefit Mooseheart/ Moosehaven; a 
recommended twenty dollars ($20.00) or more donation to the Women of the 69 General Laws 
2021:Layout 2 3/19/2021 11:51 AM Page 69 Moose Scholarship and Maintenance Fund; to help defray 
expenses of the celebration meeting; and help maintain the General Fund of the chapter.  

▪ 5. Attend the Annual Women of the Moose Training Session. 6. Attend Board of Officer’s meetings, and 
monthly Chapter meetings as required under Section 43. 

Whew! As you can tell it is not a small feat and is achieved by the success of the Chapter as a whole. A co-

worker who has earned her College of Regents Degree is known as a Collegian. A Collegian should continue to 

support her Chapter for it to be successful; should continue to be a source of knowledge and experience for 

her fellow co-workers; should be an example of how to be a Moose and Moose proud! 

The following co-workers are the current College of Regents members of the Muskego Chapter 1617 and when 

they earned their degree: 

 

Marilyn Davis 1971, Barbara Thibedeau 1976, Susan Krueger 1980, Joyce Krueger 1981, Julia Holtz 1982, Sarah 

Krenzien 1986, Susan Anderson 1986, Ione Fowler 1987, Jacqui Corso 2008, Karen Thibedeau 2010, Kris 

Lobotzke 2010, Mona Schyuler 2011, Sandy Lesperance 2012, Carol Kau 2013, Cheryl Klabunde 2016, Julie 

Kronenburg 2021 and Rachel Oemig-Klein 2021. 

Shirley Knight will travel to Orlando, Florida in July to attend the College of Regents Ceremony where she will 

receive this honored degree.  In November, there will be a celebration at the lodge, hosted by the Muskego 

Chapter, to honor and celebrate with Shirley.  Details will be in a later newsletter.  

So when you see Shirley at the lodge, please take a moment to congratulate her! 

Also, as a Moose member congratulate yourself on supporting the Chapter to help higher degrees be earned.  

(for questions or more information how to achieve a higher degree in the Women of the Moose, please contact 

Helen Emery, 2022-2023 Chapter Senior Regent). 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Who are the Women of the Moose? 

The Women of the Moose, established in 1913, is a unit of Moose International Inc.  We have over 1,600 Chapters throughout the 

United States and Canada with a membership exceeding 400,000 women. 

The Women of the Moose provides social, sports, family and community service opportunities in a fraternal setting.  Members of the 

Women of the Moose dedicate many volunteer hours to those in need, not only in their own Chapters but, more importantly to those 

in their communities. 

The main objectives of the Women of the Moose are to: 

➢ Assist in the support and maintenance of a 1,000-acre community and school in Illinois called “Mooseheart,” for babies, 

children and teens from throughout North American who, for whatever reason, lack a stable home. 

➢ Assist in the support and maintenance of a 65-acre retirement community near Jacksonville, Florida called “Moosehaven,” 

where dependent senior members and their spouses may enjoy their golden years together in dignity, comfort and fun. 

➢ Conduct a myriad of Community Service projects that have resulted in a total value of more that $40 million annually. 

➢ Work together to give a helping hand to members and their families in time of need. 

Mooseheart Child City & School 

The Moose fraternity provides children with a wholesome home-like environment and the best possible training and education.  

Children live in residences, each designed like a spacious single-family residence.  Each is home to six to twelve children.  The heart of 

the programs is the Family Teachers – providing a consistent, calm, systematic method of care and training, with emphasis on social-

skills development- skills essential for success in later life.  For young people who perform well academically in our fully-accredited    

K-12 private school system, generous tuition and room-and-board scholarships are made available for post high school education.  

Every high school graduate also earns certification in one of several trades. 

 

Moosehaven, the City of Contentment 

Like the Child City at Mooseheart, the City of Contentment at Moosehaven is tangible proof of the decades of commitment that the 

Moose Fraternity has for its members and for society. 

Residents enjoy the comfort and convenience of prepared, nutritious meals, well-appointed living spaces, full medical care, and a wide 

variety of available recreational and hobby activities both on- and off-campus.  But perhaps the most important benefit of Moosehaven 

is in the peach of mind it affords its residents.  All members accepted for residence need face no future bills for the rest of their lives. 

 

Community Service Programs 

Other programs that are proudly supported by the Women of the Moose include Scouting, drug awareness, crime prevention, adopt 

a highway, adopt a park, youth and adult sports leagues, scholarship programs, toys for needy children, feeding the hungry and disaster 

relief efforts.  The Women of the Moose also provide assistance to countless national charities such as MDA, Arthritis Foundation, 

Special Olympics, Heart Association and veterans organizations to name just a few. 

 

So, consider joining the Women of the Moose Muskego Chapter for only $15.00/year. 
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FRIDAY FISH FRY WILL BE SERVED  

MAY 13TH 

MAY 20TH – LEGION 

MAY 27TH 

JUNE 10TH 

JUNE 17TH – LEGION 

JUNE 24TH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
LODGE CLOSED  

MONDAY MAY 30TH  

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiOxejr5bnaAhVNHqwKHe3xBHYQjRx6BAgAEAU&url=http://cleveland.carpediem.cd/events/5662778-friday-night-fish-fry-at-vfw-post-1662-canteen/&psig=AOvVaw2kj0QIrKOBbNIYqjWWM6Xi&ust=1523796277266245

